Dear Senator,

Thank you for serving in our great state! | know that you chose this profession, so that you can make a
difference and represent the people and future of generations to come.

Marijuana is not like any other farm crop and should not be treated as such. It is still a federally illegal
drug.

Our Federal Government is demanding we do a better job in regulating and controlling production in
Oregon. As you know, out of state investors, who typically do not even reside on their land, are buying
up our farmlands. Often times, they bring illegal activities, that impact their rural neighbors properties
and lives.

Please support SB585, but NOTE the OLCC should be able to revoke licenses of “bad apples” not
withholding the rules, regulations and laws in place. Driver’s licenses for example, can be revoked from
citizens that endanger the lives of others.

Please oppose SB365.

Please support SB218.

Thank you again for your service and consideration of the power and authority you are entrusted with!

Sincerely,

Monika Piatt



